
 

 

               

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

Nondiscrimination Policy Statement 

The nondiscrimination statement set out below shall be posted at all South 
Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) offices and included in written 
materials regarding SCDOT sub-recipients' programs. 

"In accordance with Federal law and U.S. Department of 
Transportation policy, this agency/institution is prohibited from
discriminating on the basis of disability in admission or access to,
or treatment or employment in its programs or activities.” 

Persons with disabilities who require alternative means for communication of 
program information (Braille, large print, audiotape, etc.) should contact 
Natalie Moore, ADA Coordinator. Complaints, comments, or questions should 
be addressed to: 

Natalie Moore, SCDOT ADA Coordinator 

955 Park Street 

P.O. Box 191 

Columbia, SC 29202-0191 

Email: HUadacoordinator@scdot.orgU
 

Telephone:  (803) 737-1347 (voice) or TTY (803) 737-3870 

(803) 737-2071 (fax) 


